
 
 

 

 

 

 

State Senator Brad Hoylman invites you to 

#5000TooMany 
A Rally for Homeless Youth  

 
Thursday, February 12 

1:00-1:30 PM 
on the Steps of City Hall 

Enter from Murray Street and Broadway 

We are calling on New York State to increase funding 
for homeless youth to $4.75 million this year. 

 

In 2012, kids were turned away from shelters more than 5,000 
times because there wasn’t enough space – a tenfold increase since 
2008 when funding was cut by 66 percent. This winter alone, more 
than 400 kids have been turned away. Our kids deserve a safe 
place to sleep.  
 

Share this flier with anyone who may be interested! 
 

RSVP to robert@bradhoylman.com or 212-633-8052 
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